
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I was reflecting on our amazing Conservation Project with Chester Zoo last year and know 

how passionate our children and families are about animals and the environment. 

Next week we are going to have a Whole School Project we can each work on at home 

and/or within school in our Bubbles. We are going to raise awareness in a bid to ‘SAVE OUR 

SEAS’ 

Every class will have the same theme of SAVE OUR SEAS for their topic work which will be 

added to your class blog on Monday (29th June) with lots of ideas and links to useful 

websites/programmes. 

Teachers will still do a daily blog where there will be topical stories and information linked. 

These might also form some of your discussions. 

Our Sharing window has been a huge success and we are pleased to announce that all of the 

beautiful work currently on there is going to be moved to be put on display in church. 

Our new sharing window will become the SAVE OUR SEAS window and we would love you 

to send any photographs, artwork, posters that you create over the week. Please drop your 

work in to the box in the foyer or e-mail the office. We can’t wait to see what you can do! 

Please Tweet your ideas with @LostockGralamPr   and use #SaveOurSeas and 

#MakeOneChange 

Have fun with the project and Thank you for all your continued support,  

Mrs Evans and the Lostock Gralam Team 

 


